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Pittsylvania County Schools
A-1/23-24
TO: All Pittsylvania County Schools Employees
FROM: Steven Mayhew, Assistant Superintendent for Administration

Dawn Perkins, Payroll/Benefits Coordinator
DATE: July 1, 2023
SUBIJECT: 2023-2024 Anthem Health Insurance Rates
Pittsylvania County School Board will continue to contribute towards your Anthem health insurance
premium for active employees as indicated below. Health insurance premiums will be deducted from 10 paychecks

(September — June).

The plan year covers October 1, 2023 — September 30, 2024.

Key Care 30 HDHP w/ Health Savings Account

$1000 Deductible/530 Co Pay $3000 Deductible

Employee Share | Employer Share | Employee Share | Employer Share
Employee Only $134.84 $876.50 $12.09 $823.00
Employee/Child $667.11 $906.06 $462.81 $840.00
Employee/Spouse $1,341.45 $941.94 $1,039.11 $855.00
Employee/Family $2,129.77 $980.42 $1,707.41 $875.00

The open enrollment period is August 2, 2023 through September 1, 2023. No plans will be
allowed mid-year except for qualifying events (marriage, birth, adoption, divorce, legal separation, death,
change of employment status, termination of employment, cobra time limit, and loss of other coverage or
significant change in other coverage).

Employees desiring to enroll in the Pittsylvania County School’s health plan effective October 1,
2023, should complete a health application. Health application and information can be found on the PCS
KeyNet (Payroll Portal) and in the office of each school. The completed health application should be
returned to Dawn Perkins at the School Board Office prior to September 1, 2023.

Current employees presently covered under the Pittsylvania County School’s health plan will
remain under the same plan unless notification is received from the employee indicating otherwise.
Employees who desire to change their existing coverage should complete a new health application and
return to Dawn Perkins prior to September 1, 2023.

Employees wishing to drop their health plan coverage should notify Dawn Perkins in writing prior
to September 1, 2023.

For enrollment or other questions, please contact Dawn Perkins at the School Board Office at 434-
432-2761, ext 5025.

TELEPHONE NUMBERS: (434) 432-2761 4 (434) 793-1624 (Danville) ¢ (434) 630-1817 (Gretna) 4 FAX (434) 432-9560



